THOMAS A. DUGAN

Registered Professional Engineer
1007 North Dustin . Phone DAvis 5-9184

Farmington, New Mexico

July 11, 1961 /

Mr, Emery Arnold

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission ‘
1000 Rio Brazos Road P
Aztec, New Mexico S

Dear Emery:

Redfern & Herd, Inc. have dualled their Largo Spur #
located 1770 FEL and 2160 FSL Section 18, T24N - REW, Rio Arribae
County, New Mexico.

We are requesting permission to take a packer leakage
test by testing the Dakote three hours to the atmosphere and,
following a seven-day shut-in, produce the Gdl lup seven days into
the pipeline. We are requesting an exemption from the overproduced
shut-in status to take this test.

We are sending a copy of this letter to Southern Union
who is the gas purchaser.

Very truly yours,

9%*“/

homas A. Dugan

TAD:pm
ecc: Southern Union Ges Company

Redfern & Herd, Inc.




